
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

  

Come and 

join our 

fantastic 

team of 

midday 

supervisors! 

Events coming up! 
October-22 
Fri 21 – FOWs Pumpkin Trail starts 
24th – 28th – Half term Holiday 

Monday 31st Back to School 
 
November-22 
Tue 1st – Deadline for Class fundraising 
Christmas card template to be handed 
in. 
Wed 2 – Flu vaccinations  
Thur 3 – Fantasy Firework Bake Sale 
Sat 12 – FOWs School Tidy Up Day from 
10am. 
W/C 14th – Anti Bullying week  
Fri 18th – Height and Weight, Vision and 
Hearing for Year R and Year 6 children 
Sat 19 – Open day  
Wed 23 – Flu vaccinations 
Thurs 24 – Tag Rugby Mega Fest 
 
December-22 
Tue 6 – KS2 Nativity / Christmas Play 
7/8/9 – EYFS / KS1 Nativity  
7/8/9 – Class 4 Residential 
W/C 12 – RE week 
Fri 16th Last day of term and Christingle 
19th – 3rd Jan – Christmas Holidays 
 
January-23 

Wednesday 4th School re-opens  
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Thank you! Our Tidy Up Day was a great success. 

We would like to say a massive thank you to The Friends of Wreningham for 

organising the Tidy Up Day, the FOW really do go above and beyond to 

organise many events for the school. We would also like to thank all the 

parents, carers, governors, and staff that came in on Saturday to help us tidy 

 

vacancy for an MSA at school and 

we’d love to hear from you. Please 

contact the school office for more 

information. Thank you. 

School Council 

There is going to be a Fantasy 

Firework Bake Sale on Thursday 3rd 

Nov. All treats will be 50p-75p. If 

possible, bring in neon/firework 

themed cakes. Thank you, School 

Council 

 

New Parent Governor 

We are looking for a new parent 

Governor to join our fantastic 

team of Governors, if you’re 

interested in this opportunity, 

please contact the office for more 

information.  

Saying Farewell 

Today we say goodbye to Sarah Dyer in the school office and Tania Watt, 

one of our dinner ladies. Tania will still be involved in the school because she 

is a school governor. Sarah is leaving to spend more time with her family.  

We thank them for all they have done: their conscientiousness in their work; 

their care towards the children; and for their help in making Wreningham 

Primary a successful and friendly school. 

We would like to welcome Elaine Thurlow to the school, who will be taking 

over Sarah’s role in the office on Thursday and Fridays.  

 

up the school. It’s lovely to see all 

the parents and children getting 

stuck in. We achieved a great deal in 

school and couldn’t have done it 

without you. Thank you very much! 

We will be doing another tidy up day 

on Saturday 12th November, we hope 

to see you there.  Thank you. 

FOW Pumpkin Trail – Starting Friday 21st October 

Please don’t forget about our Pumpkin Trail taking place around 

Wreningham over the half term holidays, the missing word consists of 5 

letters, we hope you all enjoy yourselves.  

Reminder – Flu Vaccinations 

Please be reminded that the children will receive their flu vaccinations on 

Wednesday 2nd of November. 


